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First Generation Student Support is now a referral unit under 
"Issue an Alert." Students should be referred to First- 

Generation Student Support when a first-generation student 
needs resources and support structures that help them to  

prepare for their academic and social experience through their 
first year of college and beyond. All referral offices can be 

found HERE with the reasons why you would refer to a 
particular office and protocol follow the referral being made. 

The best browsers to use when 
working in Navigate are Google 
Chrome or Firefox. These two 
browsers allow for all functions in 
Navigate to work properly. 

All advisors within the platform now have access to mass tag 
students. Directions and timelines/policies can be found 
HERE. 

ADDITIONAL REFERRAL OFFICE 
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Top user within the platform for the month of August 2019 is Heath 
Furrow from the Department of History with the most active time on 

Navigate! 
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DON'T FORGET! 

EABHelp@vt.edu 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sDN8-3oXjB_NU6wi89NaF8uIIxut8IzI34jDyQ7gGsg/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WxXzlZ-pw5yRevflZbiFl-QDv4G89PDUdr_U5LL5u7c/edit
https://advising.vt.edu/navigate/user-of-the-month/user-month-august-2019.html
http://www.advising.vt.edu/

